
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from 
Malawi, the “Warm Heart of Africa.”

December has been a beautiful and blessed month.

Sister Betterley was invited to be a part of the “Beit-CURE
Children’s Hospital” Christmas party. We sang songs, played
games, had a Bible lesson, and she got to hand out Christmas
gifts to the children!

We had a Children’s Service, which was one of our favorite events
in Malawi this year! It was held right here, in Blantyre, and the
children worshipped and prayed. They had their first-ever Junior
Bible Quiz too. It was amazing!

We had a Christmas party for the home Bible study group on
Christmas Eve. Everyone enjoyed the food and games, and there
were so many smiles and lots of laughter!

We were so blessed to travel and minister in northern Malawi
twice this month, first to Salima, by Lake Malawi, and then to
Lilongwe with Superintendent Chimalizeni. Our friend, Mawayi,
came to service again with her boyfriend too!

We covet your continued support and prayers.
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God Bless!

“For unto us a child is born, unto us a son is given: and the
government shall be upon his shoulder: and his name shall be
called Wonderful, Counsellor, The mighty God, The everlasting
Father, The Prince of Peace.”                                  Isaiah 9:6


